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Good morning,
Today I spoke with Robert Nulph who submitted a Notice of Intent to Appear (NOI) on behalf of
Redwood Park CSD. As indicated in the attached revised NOI, Mr. Nulph stated he;
 

1)      plans to present a case-in-chief at the March 10, 2017 hearing, and
2)      will accept electronic service for this matter.

 
 
Best regards,
 
Jane Farwell Jensen
Ph:  (916) 341-5349
Fax: (916) 341-5400
 
State Water Resources Control Board
Division of Water Rights
Hearings and Special Programs Section
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